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The Eureka Police Department is requesting the public’s assistance in locating 15 year old Alana 
Hollis.  Alana was last seen on 01/27/11 at about 3:30pm walking with another female juvenile 
in the 1100 block of Everding Street in Eureka.  Alana is a white female, 5’05”, 125 lbs, last seen 
with black hair that is blonde on top at the crown.  She has a nose ring and she is wearing 
braces.  She was last seen wearing a bright colored pink and red flowered dress with a black tee 
shirt under the dress, colored leggings and possibly green tennis shoes.  If you have seen or have 
any information regarding Alana (pronounced Alyana) please call PSO Mary Anderson at 707-
441-4300 or the 24 hour dispatch number at 707-441-4044.   
 

 
 


